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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

To: Adrian Angel

Subject: RE: 325 Martin Luther King Wy, Oakland, CA / T0600108713

Adrian,

It is ok to send a site plan prior to the CAP but I will not be providing substantive comments untilthe CAP. I
understand that some residual contamination will be left in place due lo the building foundations,

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alomedo Couniy Environmentol Heollh
l13l  Horbor Boy Porkwoy
Alomedo. CA ?4502-6577
5 l0-562-629 I  phone
5'10-337-9335 fox
ic rrv.wjq kho_ rn @,s e,Say.olg

From: Adrian Angel [mailto:aangel@aeiconsultants.com]
Sent: Wednesday/ October L7, 2007 l0t46 AM
Tor Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subjecti 325 Martin Luther King Wy, Oakland, CA / T0600108713

Good Moming Mr. Wickham,

I recently received your response letter, dated October 10,2007 . Thank you for the timely reply. I will
begin preparing the CAP as you requested shortly. Mechanical excavation of contaminated soil is one
mitigation approach they we are almost certainly going to employ. One thing to keep in mind is that we
may not be able to excavate the whole bulk of contaminated soil, as we do not want to undermine the
integrity ofthe building by getting too close to the footings.

My client, Mr. and Ms. Allen, are eager to commence excavation immediately, if possible. Concerning
tlis excavation, is it ok if I send you a site plan before the preparation of the CAP, illustrating the
horizontal and vertical extent of excavation? Or would you rather we include all of this in the upcoming
CAP report instead. Hope all is well. Thank you.

Regards,

Adrian Angel
Project Geologist

A-EI Consultants
Environmental and Civil Engineering
Site Mitigation Department
2500 Camino Diablo, Suite 200
Walnut Creek, CA 94597
(Offrce\ 925.283.6000 ext. 1 32
(Fax) 92s.283.6121
httn ://www. aeiconsultants. com
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